
KEEP THE
COLD OUT!

$50
Furnace/Boiler

Tune-Up Rebate

Have your heating system ready for winter.



Don’t wait until cold weather is here before 
making sure your heating system is working 
properly. Preparing your heating system 
before winter will help you stay warm, cozy, 
and safe this heating season.
Furnace/boiler tune-ups performed by a 
licensed heating contractor will ensure that 
your heating system is running at maximum 
efficiency and ready to keep you warm 
when the weather turns cold.
More information is available online, visit  
www.gpng.com/energy-efficiency/residential-incentive-programs.

*This program is available to Great Plains customers who have not received 
a furnace/boiler tune-up rebate from Great Plains in the past two years.

www.gpng.com

Great Plains residential customers 
are eligible for a 

$50 REBATE*

 
on a furnace or boiler tune-up 
performed by a qualified heating contractor.
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